
 

Yiu Tung Baptist Kindergarten 
Notice 

 
April 12, 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 

1) Change of summer uniform 
(a)  Starting from 2nd May, 2024, all students will change to summer uniform for school officially. If parents need to purchase summer school 
    uniforms, please go to the school office for ordering from 22nd April to 25th April. 
 

(b)  Price list for summer uniform : Sport Uniform $145     Blue cardigan $150 
 

2) Under the influence of tropical cyclones and heavy persistent rain, our school will have the following arrangements in accordance with the 
guidelines of the Education Bureau: 

 

Weather conditions Corresponding measures 

When Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 1 is issued Our school is to operate as usual 

When Tropical Cyclone Warning No. 3 or above is issued Our school is to be suspended 

Amber Rainstorm Warning Signal Our school is to operate as usual 

Red or Black Rainstorm Warning Signal Our school is to be suspended 

Remarks:  
1) Parents can come to school to pick up your child if it is safe to do so when the EDB announces that all schools need to be suspended immediately 

 during class. 
2) In order to avoid traffic chaos, our school will contact the parents of the students who take the school bus to leave the school. If the parents need 

 to come to the school to pick up your child, please contact the school office in advance. 
 

Thank you for your attention! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Ms T.Y. Chan 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ytbkg2324/062 


